
Tri Special Utility District 

300 West 16th Street 

Mount Pleasant TX 75455 

903-572-3676 

 

November 4, 2016 

 

 

Our office will be closed on the following dates for November and December: 

 

Friday, November 11th, for Veterans Day 

Thursday and Friday, November 24-25, for Thanksgiving 

Friday, December 23rd and Monday, December 26th, for Christmas. 

 

We will also be closed on Monday, January 2nd, for the New Year. 

 

You will still be able to contact our answering service any time of day for 

emergency situations. 

 

Special Notice to our customers: 

 

Please remember to keep your contact information, such as phone numbers and 

email addresses, updated with our office so we may contact you regarding any 

billing issues or outages. 

 

You can now access your account information online at this website to get your 

balance and more, before your bill comes out.  Sign up for e-billing today and 

you will receive an email notice as soon as your new balance is available. 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 

 


